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August 31, 2018

Burris Environmental Services.
Attn: Mr. Steve Burris

4310 Amsterdam Street

North Charleston, SC 29418

Re: Conditional Approval of Groundwater Assessment Plan, dated July 28, 2018
4210 Azalea Drive
SCDHEC Site ID 50975
Charleston County

Dear Mr. Burris:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (the Department) has received
and reviewed the above referenced document. The Groundwater Assessment Plan is approved and
should be implemented in accordance with the schedule proposed in Section 5.1.

The Department understands that additional assessment and/or remedial activities will be proposed
in the Groundwater Assessment Report to be submitted pursuant to this plan. The Departmentis in
receipt of an email from your consultant, IPGX, containing a draft plan for the assessment of the
potential for vapor intrusion into the occupied structure at 4210 Azalea Drive, and understands that
this work will be incorporated-into the additional assessment.

Please contact me if you would like to set up a meeting with the Department or to discuss this
project.

Kindest Regards,

o s

Tim Hornosky, P.G., Project Manager
Voluntary Cleanup Section
Division of Site Assessment, Remediation & Revitalization

cc: Lucas Berresford, Manager Voluntary Cleanup Program, BLWM
Christine Sanford-Coker, BEHS Low Country (Charleston - McMillan)
Steve Burton, Brenntag Southeast, 4200 Azalea Drive, North Charleston, SC 29415
Michael Muthig, IPGX (email: MGM.IPGX@Gmail.com)
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